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SPECIFIC COMMENTS TO AUTHORS 
This could not be considered as a review with the small numbers of references in the 

paper. Therefore, you may delete this "and literature review" from the title. There are 

some errors in Medical English such as this sentence "Previous studies have reported 

only a few sporadic cases of lipofibroadenomas". It should be carefully rechecked. The 

first paragraph of Discussion is a discussion, but repetition to that mentioned before. It 

should be deleted.   The authors said that  lipofibroadenoma is extremely rare case 

although they mentioned 3 cases. Please, clarify this point in discussion.   The first 

reference is missing its website link. It should be added. 
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